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Dear Parent/Guardian of South Fork High School Students:

The South Fork School District has been contacted by the Christian County Department of Public
Health in regard to COVID 19 Vaccinations being made available to 16 and 17 year olds.

The Christian County Department of Public Health anticipates having vaccinations available for the 16
and 17 year old age group in a few weeks. If you are interested in having your child vaccinated please
email the High School Principal Mr. Groll at sgroll@southforkschools.com. Once all the information is
received I will share that information with the Christian County Department of Public Health. No other
outside agencies will be given access to student information.

The South Fork School District does not require students to receive the COVID 19 vaccination. This
opportunity is entirely voluntary and up to the discretion of the students and parents/guardians. If you
have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact Mr. Groll at 217-237-4333.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.
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